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The Society of Consulting Marine 

Engineers and Ship Surveyors
An M.C.A. Appointed Certifying Authority

202 Lambeth Road, London SE1 7JW

Tel: +(44) 20 7261 0869 Fax +(44) 20 7261 0871

Email: scms@btinternet.com

Address all correspondence to The Secretary

FINANCE COMMITTEE

24th September 2004 - 10:00 hours

Venue - SCMS Headquarters Office

Minutes

Apologies

	Dave Spence
	Eric Walker

	Bruce Smith
	Chris Fyans

	John Banister
	


Attending.

	John Wallace (Acting Chairman)
	Norman Finlay, President

	Ross Hunter
	Paul Owen, Secretary


1. Minutes to Last Meeting (27th February 04)

The minutes to the last meeting were confirmed as a true record. Proposed by Norman Finlay, seconded by Ross Hunter. 

2. Matters Arising

None raised

3. Society’s Financial Position

The secretary provided a summary of the current situation as of 26th August, with expenditure at £39,554 and income at £59,490.

The President pointed out that if the Society ever witdrew from MCA Code work it would be necessary to continue the PI cover for 7 years.

4. Secretariat Remunerations for 2005. 

A total of £6,500 was proposed for Peter Hicks next year. The Secretary’s increase was agreed at £600. These proposal will be put to Council.

5. Budget for 2005

The Secretary tabled the proposed budget which had been agreed by the Budget Manager (John Banister). 

It was agreed that the question of fee increments should be refered to the Small Craft Working Group.

It was suggested that the budget should include an allocation for contingencies of £2,000 and legal expenses of £500.

With the above adjustments it was agreed to recommend the Budget to Council 

6. Any Other Business

None raised

Members expressed their thanks for John Banister for his work as Budget Manager.

7. Date of Next Meeting

February 2005 – subject to Council decision.

